
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Young for answer by 
the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 25 August 
2020 

Question Recognising the extended deadline to implement 1140 

hours in early years provision please confirm: 

a) how many children who were already receiving 1140

hours have had their allocation reduced - please list

affected nurseries if any have a greater than average

proportion

b) How many children who had been advised of an 1140

allocation (but had not started it yet) have now been

allocated a lower amount? Please list affected

nurseries if any have a greater than average

proportion.

c) For children who were having their allocation reduced,

when was this information given to parents?

Answer 


